
 
NORTH SHORE BRIDGE CLUB. 

Committee Meeting held at 11:15am on Saturday 15th August, 2020 
at Lindfield Rollers Bowling Club, 2B Carlyle Rd., East Lindfield.  2070. 

 
 

It should be noted that this Committee Meeting was held to discuss, ratify and 
formalise the position of the Club’s Public Officer.  

 
 
 
 

Attendees:     David Fryda (Chairman), David Hudson, Les Grewcock, David Hagley, Elana Kohn, 
Graham Murray and MaryAnn Russett.  
Also in attendance was the Club Manager Mike Prescott.  
 
 
As background, John Mottram has been the Club President since April 2019 and at the 2020 AGM 
held on Saturday 15th August 2020 David Fryda was elected to this position.    As President, John 
Mottram also held the position of the club’s Public Officer and with his email of 14th August 2020 
resigned from this position.    
 
At this Meeting the Committee unanimously ratified the appointment of David Fryda to the position of 
the Club’s Public Officer.  The Club Manager Mike Prescott is to formalise all administrative 
requirements in association with the change.   
 
 
The meeting was closed by the Chairman at 11:17am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved by:       David Fryda,     NSBC President                 Date:     Tuesday 18th August, 2020.   
 
                               

 


